
One Chicago~ 
141 West Jackson, Suite 2208A 
Chicago, Illinois 60604 

November 14, 2008 

Mr. David Stawick 
Secretary 
Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
Three Lafayette Centre 
1155 21st Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20581 

Re: Security Futures Product Rule Submission - Delisting 

Dear Mr. Stawick: 
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OneChicago, LLC ("OneChicago") hereby informs the Commission of the 
de listing of the contracts below: 

The "HPC2C" contract was created as a result of a corporate action. The 
underlying for "CC 1 C" is trading in the OTC market. There is no open interest in either 
contract. 

On behalf of OneChicago, I hereby certify that the de listing complies with 
the Commodity Exchange Act and the regulations promulgated thereunder. If you have 
any questions or concerns please contact Shahe Alexanian at 312-424-8522. 

Is/ Donald L. Horwitz 
Managing Director and 
General Counsel 
OneChicago, LLC 
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